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Term 4 Week 2  

Book Week 4th – 7th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to be celebrating National Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2019 by 

dressing up as a favourite book character. There will be certificates for the best dressed 

from each class and over all winners from Upper and Lower School. We cannot wait to see 

the amazing outfits and wide variety of characters that will be on show that day. 

Not only will the children be dressing up as their favourite book character, but we will be 

launching the day with a ‘Book and Breakfast’ where the children will be welcomed into class 

with a delicious croissant and a story, read by their class teacher.  

The day is part of a 4-day week (due to Year 4 visiting Quex Park on Friday) which celebrates 

the amazing story of ‘The Jolly Postman’. The children will have their classrooms transformed 

into a favourite magical/fantasy world of their choosing, which will form the basis of the work 

that they will be completing that week. They will be writing letters from their fantasy world 

that will be collected by our very own postman and delivered to other classes to read and 

respond to. These letters, and responses, will eventually form our very own book, similar to 

‘The Jolly Postman’. 

During the week, they will also have special assemblies to launch and celebrate the week plus 

a book competition, letter trail and playground challenges, as well as book tokens to spend in 

our local book shops.  

We hope that you are as excited by the week as we are and we look forward to seeing all of 

the children transformed into book characters on Thursday. Check out our Facebook page 

during the day to see if your child has won! And to see what other exciting activities they 

have been doing during the week. 

Should you have any questions, or require any support, please do not hesitate to contact the 

office. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Roy and Miss Lodge  
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